
From: Mayer, Doug
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/8/2013 3:29:53 PM

Subject: MUSC

Thoughts on this? What am I missing?
 
From me –
 
“While there has been no official actions taken, conversations about combining these two great South 
Carolina institutions are not new. Gov. Haley is open to hearing any discussions that include the pertinent 
stakeholders including legislators, the respective boards, teachers, students, and members of the 
community.”
 
 
 
Douglass V. Mayer
Communications Director
Direct: 803-734-3146
Cell: 803-360-3285
dougmayer@gov.sc.gov
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